
SPEECH ON RETIREMENT OF PRINCIPAL

Respected Principal, dignitaries on the dais, distinguished guests, members of faculty, non-teaching staff and students,.
In this beautiful season.

Sample Retirement Speech This sample retirement speech is designed to be given by a friend and colleague of
the retiree. Make him or her comfortable: Your message should not be embarrassing to the person retiring.
This, we will all remember you for, and the sweet memories that we had together will remain in our hearts
forever. Sir, you have put in great efforts in instilling tolerance, kindness, patience onto us the future
generations. I am honoured that I have the chance to address the entire school community, especially our grade
6 students, on the last day of school for the school year. However, we all need to express our sincerest
gratitude to him for all his uncommon contributions to realizing the educational programmes and development
of the school. If you were ever at school late and needed someone to help you brainstorm teaching ideas,
Whitney was there. Credibility is rapidly diminishing amongst majority of his followers, admirers, supporters
and sympathizers. We hope the headmaster will be in good health and always be in our heart. This article will
guide you on what to write to wish him or her all the best in life after retirement. And remember to include
some of the positive qualities of the person retiring or leaving. You were dedicated to your task, sincere to the
core, simple in life, able to remain calm under pressure, and never yielding to anger. The community supports
the school system through various ways such as attending sporting events, assemblies, etc. Those small things
work together to make a big difference in the lives of others. You never outright said this to me, but you never
had to. You tried your best to improve quality of faculty and encouraged their development through education
and research. Everything which is challenging can be done well when you are guided. Thank you. Whitney
showed that you can make a difference in a student's life by the day to day things you do for them.
Amendment I: Congress shall make no law respecting an establishment of religion, or prohibiting the free
exercise thereof; or abridging the freedom of speech, or of the press; or the right of the people peaceably to
assemble, and to petition the government for a redress of grievances. Speaking at a person's retirement party is
not always an easy thing to do as emotions often run high. The campaign, he added, was to tell and remind the
students that although poverty and family problems were beyond their control, it was they who decide whether
or not to be positive, diligent and to make the effort to escape the vicious cycle of poverty. This narrative
outlines his life achievements and failures.


